
January 30, 1991

Mr. Richard Smith
Basloe, Levin and Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, New York 13501

Dear Richard:

Enclosed please find a check representing the fee on the
insurance settlement to date. I have dated the check for
March 1st since it takes us a month to procure
endorsements from the Canadian firms listed on the check.
Should we receive the funds before March 1st, I will call
your office so that the check may be deposited.

Let me take this opportunity as well to thank your firm
collectively and you individually for the outstanding and
meticulous job you did handling this claim. I am sure
that the settlement would not have been as easily
obtained had it not been for your efforts. I have
already put in a recommendation for you to your father-
in-law.

Hopefully we will have no more fires or disasters, but
should they occur we will not hesitate to call.

Sincerely yours,

William C. Morris II
WCM/erh
Enclosure


